
The	Community	Network	for	Children	Program	(CNC)	is	also	
continuing	other	programs	through	the	summer	months	with	the	

support	of	the	local	libraries.	
All	families	are	welcome!	

Contact	Gillian,	CNC	Program	Coordinator,	with	questions	
	@	Budine@erving.com	or	978-544-5157	

MONDAYS	
July	11th	–	
August	29th	

	

9:30-11:00	
		

	

Shutesbury	
@	the	M.N.	
Spear		
Memorial	
Library	

Tales & Tunes 
With	Katie	Tolles	

	
Funded	through	the	summer	in	
collaboration	with	the	Friends	of	
the	M.N.	Spear	Memorial	Library.	

WEDNESDAYS	
July	6th		–	
August	31st		

	
10:30-Noon	

	
	

Leverett	
Library	 Tales & Tunes  

with	Heleen	Cardinaux	&	Julie	
Stepanek	

	
Funded	through	the	summer	in	
collaboration	with	the	Friends	of	

the	Leverett	Library.	
July	6th	-	
August	31st		
	
10:00-11:30	

Wendell	
Library	 Wendell Playgroup 

with	Sylvia	Wetherby	
	

This	program	is	funded	in	part	by	the	CFCE	grant	from	the	Massachusetts	Department	of	Early	Education	
and	Care	and	donations	to	the	Community	Network	for	Children	Program. 

	
	

	


